
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday, 26th February 2016 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Coffee Afternoon 
Many thanks to everyone who baked and attended our coffee afternoon before half term.  
We raised £170 to go towards our Carlisle United football training sessions.  The hamper 
was won by Fraser Haywood.  Our thanks also to the PTA for their donation towards football 
training. 
 
World Book Day 
Thursday, 3rd March is World Book Day.  Your child is asked to come to school dressed as 
their favourite book character; please could they bring the relevant book with them.  We 
will be having a book sale – could you please send in any unwanted books and, if your child 
wishes to buy a book/s, send some money in with them (we suggest £1).  All proceeds will 
go towards buying new books for our library. 
 
Parent Consultations 
These will be held on 15th & 16th March.  You will be receiving an appointment time soon. 
 
Meeting 
All parents are invited to a meeting on Thursday, 17th March at 9.15am to discuss the 
provisions we intend to implement for Upper Key Stage 2 children. 
 
Wanted! 
We are developing out Early Years’ outdoor area and are looking for pipes, guttering, tubes, 
funnels, trellis, treated timber and, long shot!, any outdoor storage units. 
 
Stars of the Week 
Reception – Oliver Bridges for persevering with his handwriting 
Class 1 – Elizabeth Peace for working independently and trying hard 
Class 2 – Katie Bell for working hard and always joining in 
 
PE Kit 
Some of our PE activities will be taking place outside.  Please could your child have warm PE 
clothes in school (eg tracksuit bottoms/tops). 
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Menu w/c 29th March 
 

 
PTA news 
Following Monday's meeting we are planning a few fundraising events - watch this space! 
For the end of this term we will be raffling an Easter hamper for the children, please could 
any Easter themed donations (suitable for both boys and girls) be given into the school 
office as soon as possible as there are only 4 weeks until the end of term.  
 
100 Club 
Winners of the 100 Club: 
January, 1st - Paul Elliot, 2nd – Jean Heron, 3rd – James Findlay 
February, 1st -  Fraser Haywood, 2nd – Jill Famelton, 3rd – David Sparke 
 
 
Yours, 
 
 
 
 
 
Judith Meek 
Acting Head Teacher 
 

Monday 
(supplied by 

Greenhead Hotel) 

Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Sausages, Carrots 

& Mashed Potato 

Sweet & Sour 

Chicken, Rice & 

Prawn Crackers 

Salad 

Pasta Bolognaise,  
Peas & Homemade 
Bread  

Steak Pie, Broccoli, 

Mash Potato 

Sausage, Beans & 

Chips 

Cherry flapjack Angel Delight Pineapple Upside 

Down Pudding & 

Custard 

Carrot Cake Chocolate 

Brownie & Apple 

Juice 

Fruit/Yoghurt Fruit/Yoghurt Fruit/Yoghurt                Fruit/Yoghurt Fruit/Yoghurt 


